
 
PHASE 1 UPDATE 19TH MAY, 2020 

 
You will have all heard about the return to school for all 
students that has been in the media since last night. All 
schools are awaiting formal notification of the details of this 
announcement. They are expected late today. 
 
We understand that this is an uncertain time for all. We will 
be informing our parent community once we have some 
information from  
 
Murat Dizdar 
DEPUTY SECRETARY, SCHOOL OPERATIONS AND 
PERFORMANCE 
NSW DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 
 


